
2 November 1962 

Dear Leo: 

Ie had a very good meeting in New Y rk but we missed you. 

I reali~ed that you ~ust have left for Europe and heard subsequently 
from Gerard Piel that you are in Switzerland. I look forward to 
hearing from you upon your return 1or sooner, if this note is for­
war<ied to you. 

Hy ve r best. 

Dr . Leo Szilard 
Hotel DuPont Plaza 
llashiilciton, D. C. 

Sincerely, 

Jonas Salk 
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